
 

Jul-Aug 2014 
To all my church family and friends, greetings from 
Guatemala. I want to share some of what God is doing 
here in Cantel.  By the grace of God, the work goes on.  
We have carried out various activities to encourage 
children to come to church and learn about the Lord. 
We have bought a projector for the ministry. Thank 
you for your faithful support; we use it for the 
ministry. 

The Lord is at work in the hearts of the lost.  Pray 
for the spiritual growth of Miss Kenya. She lost 
her mother two years ago; it has not been easy 
for her.  Recently, she trusted Christ as her Savior; 
and she is now faithful and willing to serve the 
Lord.  She is very lively and we have noticed how 
the Lord is changing her for His glory. 

 

Working with children is important! We have 
assembled a group of 6 children between 11 to 13 
years, and we are encouraging them to serve the Lord.  
We believe that they are the future in ministry.  Please 
pray for them because the devil wants to separate 
them, but the Lord is faithful in caring for the children. 
They are encouraged and happy to serve the Lord. 

Thank you brethren and friends for your prayers and offerings! The work goes on. The new work 
continues in the mountains.  As for now, the workers are climbing the mountain on foot because the 
road is under repair.  Please pray for my health,  mainly my knees. I am a bit limited and my eyesight is 
affecting me.  There are difficult days for me because of the cold weather, but my heart is always for 
the salvation of souls. I am willing to serve the Lord until the Lord takes me into his presence.  While I 
am on this earth, I will go on.  God bless you.  Flo Martin 


